
Bells February 2019 newsletter
Welcome to our February newsletter!  We hope you 
enjoy reading information and helpful tips for your 
business, interesting profiles about our clients, 
and important news and events, which may be of 
interest to you as a client and business owner.

Joanne Bell - Founder & Director Bells Accountants

KWIB Awards finalist
Following our success in previous Kent Women 
in Business Awards (KWIB), we are proud that our 
dedicated Founder & Director Joanne Bell has been 
shortlisted as a finalist for several KWIB awards 
this year. Joanne features in three categories; 
Business Woman of the Year (over 5 years in 
current role), the Leadership and Management, 
and for the Growth Award. We wish her every 
success!

The glittering Awards night will be held on the 
8th March 2019 (also International Women’s Day), 
click here for further information.

Workplace pensions
Since February 2018, an employer must 
automatically enrol every eligible worker into a 
workplace pension scheme. If you need assistance 
in this area, Please click here to learn how Bells 
payroll services can help your business with these.

Making Tax Digital
Making Tax Digital (MTD) is a new initiative from 
HM Revenue & Customs (HMRC), intended to make 
it easier for individuals and businesses to keep 
on top of their taxes and submit information. It 
is part of HMRC’s plan to become more digitally 
advanced. The overall aim is to make our UK tax 
system more efficient for all involved, and to make 
tax easier to manage for businesses of all sizes. 
The first businesses to be affected, from April 
2019, will be those who are registered for VAT 
(or who will need to register in the upcoming tax 
year).

Click here to learn more about what this means for 
your business in our latest blog.

Xero Roadshow
As certified Xero accounting software advisors, we 
are looking forward to attending the Xero Road 
Show in June. We’ll be sharing any new 
functions and important developments, so watch 
this space…



Launching soon…Chislehurst Pure B2B Mastermind meetings
We’re excited that our new Pure B2B mastermind group will be launching on 13th March in Chislehurst. 
These meetings will be held on the second Wednesday of each month, from 11.50am-2.45pm, in the 
private dining room at The Imperial Arms, 1 Old Hill, Chislehurst, London BR7 5LZ.  

The March launch meeting is full, so the next available date for visitors will be 10th April - to reserve 
your place at the table, please contact Anna Young, via email: Anna@bellsaccountants.co.uk

Chislehurst
The Chislehurst meeting dates in 2019 are:

13th March (FULLY BOOKED)
10th April
8th May
12th June
10th July
14th August
11th September
9th October
13th November
11th December

We’d be delighted to hear from you with any questions,
comments or feedback you may have.

Contact us on 020 8468 1087 or via email at
enquiries@bellsaccountants.co.uk 

www.bellsaccountants.co.uk 

Croydon

The Croydon Pure B2B lunchtime meetings 
continue to be held at The Chateau, Coombe 
Lane CR0 5RE from 11.50am - 2.45pm on the 
following dates:

28th March
25th April
23rd May
27th June
25th July
22nd August
26th September 
24th October 
28th November


